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Comments: As a 74 year resident of Montana, I am absolutely opposed to the proposed expansion of the Holland

Lake Lodge facility.  

 

There are few places left in this state where the public can experience and appreciate the pristine beauty and

relative solitude of Holland Lake.  With its easy accessibility, Holland Lake is one of the few remaining Montana

locations that offer this increasingly rare experience.

 

Every summer we travel to Holland Lake with family from Missoula, Helena, New York City, Spokane and

Portland,OR.  They continue to come for the very reason we oppose the expansion - such expansion will destroy

the Holland Lake experience as our family and tens of thousands of others have known it for over a century.

 

It is vital that we maintain the current integrity of not only Holland Lake but the few remaining similar locations.

We can no longer lose these historic public experiences to developers and those who could care less about what

Holland Lake is and has been through the generations.

 

Respectfully,

 

 

Bill Honzel


